NEVADA STATE BOARD OF NURSING

1755 E. Plumb Lane — Suite 260, Reno, Nevada 89502 (702) 786-2778 FAX (702) 322-6993



MINUTES OF REGULAR BOARD MEETING September 9 - 12, 1997

CALL TO ORDER

The Regular Meeting of the Nevada State Board of Nursing was called to order by the President, Janette Corp, RN at 1:30 P.M. on Tuesday September 9, 1997 at the Nevada State Museum and Historical Society, 700 Twin Lakes Boulevard, Las Vegas, Nevada.

MEMBERS PRESENT

Janette Corp, RN, President
Darlene Harrison, LPN, Vice President
Cookie Bible, BSN, RNC, APN, Secretary
Tony Gladney, Consumer Member
Kathleen Reynolds, RN, BHS, ABQAURP, Member
Tana Wisniewski, RN, Member

MEMBERS ABSENT

Eleanor Zamora, CNA, Member

OTHERS PRESENT

Kathy Apple, MS, RN, Executive Director
Debra Scott, MS, RN, AED for Nursing Practice
Patricia O'Rourke-Langston, MHA, RN, AED for Licensure and Certification
Mary Flannigan, Accountant (September 11 only)
Chris Sansom, RN, Nurse Investigator (September 9 only)
Keith Marcher, Senior Deputy Attorney General
Gina Session, Deputy Attorney General (September 9 and 10)
Diane McClure, CCR (September 9 & 10)

ACTION

Approval of Proposed Practice Opinion Regarding the Expanded Scope of OB/GYN/Women's Health APN: It was moved and seconded the Board approve the proposed practice opinion that expansion of OB/GYN/Women's Health role to include primary women's health requires additional education and is a substantial change in medical specialty as written. MOTION CARRIED.